Downing Street has today announced that Her Majesty the Queen has approved the nomination of the Rt Rev Graham Usher as the next Bishop

of Norwich.

Bishop Graham is currently the Bishop of Dudley. Before taking up this post he was Rector of Hexham in Northumberland, after working in
Middlesbrough in the Diocese of York, first as curate at St Mary the Virgin, Nunthorpe, and then as Vicar of Holy Trinity, North Ormesby. He

succeeds the Rt Rev Graham James, who retired earlier this year after 19 years as Bishop of Norwich.

For full details, see the Diocese of Norwich website.
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